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Public Notice 
 

Update Regarding  
Loss of Water Reported on April 21, 2019 

 

 
On Sunday, April 21, 2019 at approximately 1:00 PM the CWSWA 
began receiving messages regarding calls from low water pressure to 
loss of water in our service area. 
 
Our crew arrived on scene to find the system was knocked off line by a 
recent storm.  Once this was found, the crew immediately began to 
restore water to the system. 
 
Although water has been restored at this time, it may take another 2.5 to 
3 days for water pressure to restore to normal pressure in the mains.  
This time frame is contingent on the demand for water while the system 
continues to rebuild pressure.  
 
We do apologize for the inconveniences this has caused.  If you continue 
to have low water pressure over the course of a few days please do not 
hesitate to contact the office.  
 
Our after-hour emergency line is the same number as our main office.   
1-302-697-6372.   
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

The Camden-Wyoming Sewer and Water Authority. 
 
Posted 4/22/19 


